
So here we are: the final newsletter of the year; time certainly flies when you are having fun! We have had a great year 
here at Allesley and it’s hard to believe how much we have achieved and managed to pack in!! Thank you so much for all 
your support; for the cheery greetings and smiles in the morning; for time given at our school events and for sharing your 
views, which we really value. Staff have asked me to pass on their thanks for all the cards and gifts they have received in 
this last week. They really do appreciate your thanks and kind words. I want to say a massive thank you to our 
wonderful team of staff, Governors and Aly Hine our PTA chair, and of course all our PTA members here at Allesley. 
Goodbye and Good Luck to our Year 6. We know that they are going to be amazing at their new secondary schools and 
we wish them all the very best and send lots of love from Allesley. We will surely miss them: they are a credit to 
themselves, their families and our school. 
 
PTA News, what an amazing week, first Mr Kates and Mr Lapworth took their seats to be gunged as joint winners of the 
Gunge Raffle. What a pair of brilliant sports - that gunge looked lumpy! The  raffle helped offset costs for running 
Allesley's first Colour Run so thank you to Mr Lapworth, Mr Kates and Miss McKelvie for stepping up to be gunged and to 
EVERYONE who bought tickets for the raffle.  

You can see photos from Allesley's first ever Colour Run on page 3 of this Bulletin. What a fantastic afternoon full of 
colour, fun and memories! Thanks to all the volunteers who helped with the Colour Run, and all the children and families 
who took part and helped raise nearly £600. Make sure you visit NickBimages to view some amazing photos from the run. 
Use the password APS2024 to log in. Please note this is case sensitive. Nick will donate 10% of his sales to PTA funds.   

Money raised through the Colour run, Gunge raffle and summer fete will help fund the outdoor classroom which will be 
installed over the summer. The fete raised £2677 so add that to the Colour Run and that's a really fantastic contribution 
towards outdoor learning at Allesley Primary - thank you to everyone who has supported us this year.  

PTA funds are there to support projects which make memories or improve the learning facilities for children across the 
school. This school year we've helped to upgrade IT kit, contributed towards the outdoor classroom, subsidised the choir's 
travel to the Royal Albert Hall and more. If you would like to make a regular contribution to our funds, why not sign up 
to our school lottery? Prizes every week, tickets just £1.  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/allesley-primary-school?
fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2wtOZYck8DZKYMpobnV4SVMHGxF8VDxs4ZrxqkcBSrT0LFzClzY5dF86c_aem_qftSnKcTJl3
VoSjiRXv21w 

Our non uniform day today is for the charity Khalsa Aid who are recognised for doing some amazing work globally to 
provide humanitarian aid in disaster areas and civil conflict zones around the world. One of our parents Mr Kundra 
(Dilraj & Amrit’s dad) hiked to the summit of Mount Snowdon recently helping to raise money for this charity. Thank 
you for all your donations today, well let you know in September how much we helped him raise. 
 

Dinner Money all outstanding dinner money is now overdue. Please make a payment on My Child At School. Thank you.  

Please be reminded that children in years 1-6 will return to school on Tuesday 3rd September. Have a wonderful Summer 
holiday, 
 

L Hoey 

Headteacher 
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Year 6 have had a wonderful last few weeks at Allesley to celebrate the end 
of their primary journey. We’ve enjoyed performing our leavers assembly to 
our parents and carers as well as visiting safeside and taking part in a Year 6    
water fight. Lots of wonderful memories made!  

Have an amazing summer and good luck for the next part of your journey!  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Class of 2024 We will miss you! 

 

Year 6 its time to say goodbye 

All good things have to end 

But you will be here in our hearts  

You’ll always be our friends  

We hope you’ve had a blast with us  

We hope learnings been fun  

From Cadbury world to Doly y Moch 

It’s been magic from day one 

Our values you have used them all  

They’ll stand you in good stead  

So take them with you, use them well  

In all the days ahead  

We wish you luck and happiness with the journey now to 
start  

Please remember us fondly and keep us in your hearts.  

 



 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Aria G Year 3  Isabelle  M Year 3   
Elsie  K Rec Darcy M Rec  
George  G-S Year 2 Alfie  H Nursery  

Jack  P Year 5  Cohen S Year 4  
Max P Year 5  Freya W-H Year 5   
George E Year 2 Isla K Year 4   

Violet Mac Rec Florence P Rec  
Anika R Year 1 Edie K Year 5  
Aila T Nursery  Caleb P Year 6   
Wren P Year 2  Eleanor Mac Year 1  
Alp S Rec Annabelle D Year 2   
David O LF4 Arla-Rae C Nursery  
Mia B Year 5  Layla M Year 1  
Bella-Rosa J Year 4  Brody-Joe A-D Year 3  
Olivia F Year 3 Orla G Year 1  
Woody M Rec Jamie P Rec  
Shayla T Rec Max T Nursery   
Hugo B Year 3  Grace C Year 6   
Siddharth R LM3 Althea P Rec  
Frankie R Nursery  Fiyin A Year 6   
Erin C Year 2 Thomas O Year 5   
Ben K Year 5  Eliza B Year 1   
Ewan S Year 1 Allana M Year 6  
Otis M Nursery Charlotte S Year 5  
Sadie M Year 1 Hudson C Year 2  
Rayan A Year 1 Noah M Year 2   
Jack J Year 6 Dontay N Year 4   
Daisy B Year 5 Youssef B-H Year 6  

Skyla-
Grace R-R Nursery Robyn B Year 3  
Luca S Year 5 Georgie F Year 1  
Devan Mc Rec Lewis T Year 5  

Charlie C-L Year 2 Lewis G Year 4   
Jessica H Year 3  Grace G Year 4   
Austin S Year 4 Max O'D Year 1   

Amelia H Rec Camden D-D Rec  
       



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Isla C from Year 4 held a Non-uniform 
day last Monday for The Little Princess 
Trust, as promised here is her very smiley 
happy picture! I’m sure you’ll agree she 
looks gorgeous with her new haircut. 
Thank you again for all your kind     
donations together we helped her raise 
an amazing £258.00.  

Attendance  

Week 8th to 12th July 2024 

Highest Mrs Fatile’s Year 4 class 
97.24% Attendance. 

   Whole school 94.66! 

Our school percentage is above the 
National average 

Poppy’s thought 
of the week… 

 
I hope you all 
have a great 

Summer and I 
look forward to 
seeing everyone 
in September! 



Year 1 had fun decorating biscuits this week and even 
more fun eating them.  

Year 2 have loved making moving 
monsters as part of our DT learning. 

Celebrating our week  
Year 5 
having fun 
today with 
their toys 
they have 
brought in, 
some down 
time after all 
their hard 
work this 
year. 

Yesterday, Year 3 
had fun taking 
part in 'Year 3's 
got Talent'.    
Congratulations to 
the winners. Hugo 
for his break 
dancing and    
Florence for her 
ballet.  

The Nursery children enjoyed a beach party 
this week. This included food and drinks, fun 
games and activities and playing in the     
paddling pool.  

We have had a busy 
and fun last week in 
Reception, with our 
party on Wednesday 
and toy day on 
Friday. It's been 
such a lovely year 
and we are looking 
forward to a long 
summer break and 
coming back into 
Year 1!!  

Year 4 have 
been putting 
their       
creativity to 
the test by 
making their 
summer 
bucket lists. 
They filled 
their     
buckets full 
of wishes for 
their      
summer.  


